Mercer County Senior High
SBDM Council
Regular Monthly Meeting
July 16, 2018 – Official Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Tatum at 9:06 a.m. in the media center.  The following members of the council were in attendance:
	Present :  					
Spencer Tatum, Principal 
Charlie Cox, Teacher
Brian Rowland, Teacher
MaryAlice McClain, Parent (phone)

	Absent:
Ekambaram Elumalai, Teacher
Kelly Newsom, Parent



Agenda Approval
Motion to accept:  Rowland, second by Cox
Motion was approved by consensus.

Minutes Approval
June minutes were reviewed by the council.  
Motion to accept:  Cox, second by Rowland
Motion was approved by consensus.

Good News Report
Hayley Spivey named Head Girls Basketball Coach
Fall Sports and Activities are underway after the dead period ended July 9th.
Fall sports/Activities:  Football/volleyball/boys soccer/girls soccer/cheerleading/boys cross country/girls cross country/boys golf/girls golf/band

Monthly Reports
Behavior: PBIS training scheduled. 

Academic: AP scores have arrived.  Austin Arnold earned a 5 on Calc BC.

Budget: See attached budget.  

Old Business
None
 
New Business
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]2018-19 Student Handbook: 2nd Reading
The council reviewed the handbook.
Motion to approve the 2018-19 Student Handbook:  Cox, second by Rowland
Motion was approved by consensus.

Virtual Contract Policy: Revision
Any new Mercer County virtual student will attend Mercer Central.

SBDM Training Requirements:
All members need to complete a 3 hour on-line training.  Turn in a copy of the certificate to Mr. Tatum.

Summer Student Schedules Pickup Dates:
Date will be advertised by the following means: one call, webpage,facebook, twitter

Hirings/Vacancies:
Mike Floro-Assistant Principal, Adam Sargent-Engineering, Caleb berger-Math, Mary Zollner-Math, Spanish-interview this week, Custodian-TBD

Public Comments
None

The SBDM council was adjourned at 9:35 a.m.  The motion was made by Rowland and seconded by Cox.  Motion was approved by consensus.  The next regular monthly meeting will be on August 20th, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  

Submitted by Lee Goss, recording secretary
